
 
From: "GREGORY SCHONES" <+16128656654>  
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 9:11 AM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 35 seconds) 
 

My name is Gregory SCHONES. I’m a retired high school principal work at St. Paul Schools for 35 

years.  I have worked with many, many fine police officers and also Bob Fletcher, the Sheriff.  I am 

totally unhappy and against any kind of Council feelings to abolish live on patrol. Totally willing to 

come and talk about my feelings, but I along with a lot of other folks, are noting that live on patrol 

shows a compassionate and day by day workings of what police officers do, which I feel is totally 

necessary, especially in this day and age and with the policies that are coming out of the Mayor's 

office. I think we need this more than anything. My e-mail address is gregjones@gmail.com. My 

telephone number is 612-865-6654. I appreciate you listening and hopefully we can maintain and 

keep life on patrol going. Thank you. 

You received a voice mail from "GREGORY SCHONES". 

 

 
 
Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not 

clear enough to transcribe. 
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